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Rick, 

 

Sorry you had to get involved with this.  Hopefully it ends here.  I had 

to 

deal with the JGRL Upper Ocean Cooling Paper and the Washington Times 

editorial about it was decided not to get into an editorial debate with 

the 

Washington Times so that ended with what was prepared for NOAA Management. 

 

Nice compromise letter between two different suggestions. 

 

Steve 

 

On Tue, Oct 16, 2012 at 2:52 PM, Rick.Lumpkin@noaa.gov < 

rick.lumpkin@noaa.gov> wrote: 

 

> Dear Richard, 

> 

> The attached letter summarized the information that I shared with you 

on 

> our phone call, but will hopefully be valuable to compile that, plus some 

> additional supporting information, toether.  I've copied a number of OAR 

> folk who are aware of and concerned about this event. 

> 

> As I noted on our conversation, I'm happy to provide any additional 

> information you may need. 

> 

> Best regards, 

>     Rick 



> 

> 

 

 

--  

Stephen R. Piotrowicz 

Oceanographer 

NOAA/OAR/CPO/COD 

Silver Spring, MD  USA   20910 

Tel.:  (+1) 301-427-2493 
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Rick,<br><br>Sorry you had to get involved with this.=A0 Hopefully it ends 

= 

here.=A0 I had to deal with the JGRL Upper Ocean Cooling Paper and the Wash= 

ington Times editorial about it was decided not to get into an editorial 

de= 

bate with the Washington Times so that ended with what was prepared for 

NOA= 

A Management.<br> 

<br>Nice compromise letter between two different 

suggestions.<br><br>Steve<= 

br><br><div class=3D"gmail_quote">On Tue, Oct 16, 2012 at 2:52 PM, <a href= 

=3D"mailto:Rick.Lumpkin@noaa.gov">Rick.Lumpkin@noaa.gov</a> <span 

dir=3D"lt= 

r">&lt;<a href=3D"mailto:rick.lumpkin@noaa.gov" 

target=3D"_blank">rick.lump= 

kin@noaa.gov</a>&gt;</span> wrote:<br> 

<blockquote class=3D"gmail_quote" style=3D"margin:0 0 0 

.8ex;border-left:1p= 

x #ccc solid;padding-left:1ex">Dear Richard,<br> 

<br> 

The attached letter summarized the information that I shared with you on 

ou= 

r phone call, but will hopefully be valuable to compile that, plus some 

add= 

itional supporting information, toether. =A0I&#39;ve copied a number of 

OAR= 

 folk who are aware of and concerned about this event.<br> 

 

<br> 

As I noted on our conversation, I&#39;m happy to provide any additional 

inf= 

ormation you may need.<br> 

<br> 

Best regards,<br> 

=A0 =A0 Rick<br> 

<br> 

</blockquote></div><br><br clear=3D"all"><br>-- <br>Stephen R. 



Piotrowicz<b= 

r>Oceanographer<br>NOAA/OAR/CPO/COD<br>Silver Spring, MD=A0 USA=A0=A0 

20910= 

<br>Tel.:=A0 (+1) 301-427-2493<br><br> 

 

--e89a8f646e0ded81c704cc31dc0b-- 

 


